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We would like to start by thanking each of you for
your prayers, communications and
support.

Two months of fully submerged language school
down, with only one more to go for this trip!

Time seemed to be creeping by last month, but it
seems the throttle has shifted now. This month has
been packed with excitement as well as a few sad
moments, when we had to say goodbye too soon to

new friends. There have been many fun learning ==
experiences with the Institute this month, including == S~ ,

a Honduran cooking class, a hike to a waterfall with
fellow students on “Friendship Day,” and an evening =
of helping a local church distribute backpacks to =
kids in the community. '
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The middle of February, we received super exciting [ &g
news that was an answer to many prayers! The state™ §:
of VA finally completed our approval for Beacon of
Hope Ministries.
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We were also able to make a quick weekend trip
to Roatan. So much progress has been made on
the church there in the past year and the kids in
the barrio were so excited that we came! We
were able to get in some Spanish practice in an |
actual church service with testimonies and songs. § L
Our last night there, Josh had a conversation with |1 ® g’
a gentleman. He told Josh that at one time Jesus :
had lived in his heart, but Jesus no longer lived
there anymore. He allowed Josh to pray with him.
It's so exciting to see a hunger in people’s hearts
for things of God, and to see the tugging God
places on individual's hearts to let them know that
he has an interest in their heart and life. God is
ALWAYS faithful!

Continue to pray for both the work that God is
doing on Roatan Island and for our family as we
advance in our study of the language.
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